
SAVE THE DATE 
May 16, 2019 
Public Open House 
WIS 11 Reconstruction (56th Road to IH 94/41 West Frontage Road) 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is hosting a public open house meeting on May 16, 2019 from 4 
to 6 p.m. at the Union Grove Municipal Center (1st Floor), 925 15th Avenue, Union Grove. The purpose of the meeting is 
to provide an opportunity for the public to learn about the WIS 11 project and provide input as WisDOT begins to 
prepare design plans and conduct environmental studies for the project.  

Project Overview 

WisDOT is evaluating reconstruction of WIS 11 to the west of IH 94/41, between 56th Road and the IH 94/41 West 
Frontage Road (WFR) in the Village of Yorkville, Racine County. The proposed project would replace the existing two-lane 
roadway with a four-lane median divided roadway. As part of the project, WisDOT is also studying options to improve the 
WIS 11 intersections with 56th Road and Gehrand Court. The project would include stormwater facilities and culvert work, 
as needed.  

Current Project Phase/Environmental Review 

The current project phase includes the preparation of preliminary plans and an environmental review that will continue 
through 2019. The environmental review will discuss the project purpose and need, design alternatives and impacts. 
WisDOT will consider several factors before making a final decision on the project, including safety, mobility, 
compatibility with local plans, engineering design standards, environmental impacts, cost, and input from the public and 
state/federal review agencies. 

Anticipated Project Schedule 
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For more information about the project, you can contact the Frank Pritzlaff P.E., WisDOT Project Manager, at 
frank.pritzlaff@dot.wi.gov.  
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